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MANAGER'S REPORT NO. 81 

COUNCIL MEETING Dec, 11/72 

Council on October 23, 1972, asked when the.Planning Department's 
report ·on a walk-way for Still Creek wtll be completed. Some 
preliminary work has been done. It has been concluded that 
the walkway is desirable and that more detailed work should be 
undertaken to determine if it is feasible. To this end, the 
following aspects are being examined: 

1. Existing ownership pattern 
2. Existing land use pattern 
3. Existing legal rights through existing easements 
4. Alternative methods of achieving public access 
5. Possible staging of a walkway 
6. Review of the water quality 

Some work has been done on these topics and it is expected 
·. that: a ,report .could be submitted to Council by the end of January. 

If the Department isin a position to advance a meaningful interim 
. r~pc,rt b~fore' this date' . it wUl be forwarded accordingly. 

:('rfiis·\s fo:r the information of Council, 
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